
NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE AT  A 
BRIEF FIREWORKS TEST AT 

MUNICIPAL PARK 

CLAYTON TOWN COUNCIL 

A short test by the pyrotechnics contractor will be held 
on January 4th at 5:30 p.m. at Municipal Park to help 
demonstrate the options available for the public at the 
July 4th 2016 celebration, a premier event funding by the 
Town of Clayton. 

It is possible a quorum of the Clayton Town Council may 
attend this event; however, no action by the Council will 
be taken. 


